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The health benefits of Raw Milk have changed our lives. It is safe and filled with 

nutrition that pasteurized milk is void of. Please, please, please help make raw milk 

more accessible. Our family is contemplating buying our own dairy cow to supply our 

raw milk demand. It would be so much easier if we could buy it from a store!  


